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Drive-Thru Fish Fry
January Friday Fish Fry dates are January 7th and 21st from 4 to 7 pm. Get a 12–14-ounce battered haddock filet, French fries  homemade coleslaw, tartar sauce, lemon wedge, bread & butter and a smile for just $12.00.
Tuesday Night Dinner Format Change
Effective January 11, 2022, Tuesday dinner hours will be 5 pm – 7 pm and will be either “Dine In” or “Takeout”. We will no longer provide curbside service. Customers will come inside to the window to order and pay, then take a seat and their meal will be brought to them. Meals will be served on quality paper plates with and strong plasticware. We will continue to offer only one entrée. Currently you will have to wear a mask upon entering. Until you are seated. If you must get up from the table, you need to wear your mask. We will continue wearing masks until the Governor lifts the mandate. Tuesday dinners will take phone orders but you must provide a debit/credit card number when ordering.
These Changes apply to Tuesday Dinners ONLY.

Check back throughout the month for changes and additions.
